
 
15th September 2020 

 
Covid - 19 update  

  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Tuesday 15th September 2020,  as a precautionary measure and as advised by Public 
Health England, the Year 4 bubble of pupils were sent home to self isolate for fourteen days 
due to a pupil with a suspected positive case of Covid-19.  
 
As a school, we will continue to work with the family and will update you accordingly.  
 
Our pupils have readily adapted to the new school routine and precautionary measures that 
are in place to prevent the transmission of the coronavirus.  It is important that children, not 
within the Year 4 bubble, continue to attend school so that they can carry on with becoming 
familiar with these routines that allow them to learn, meet and play with their friends in a safe 
and controlled environment.  
 
We appreciate that this is an anxious time for all parents and we thank you for your support 
during such challenging circumstances. 
 
If you have any further questions please contact myself or Jill Benson, Trust Head of 
Attendance and Welfare on 01642 529200. 
 
There are emergency out of hour contact numbers for the school and the Trust that can be 
found on the school website.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Anna McClurey 
 
Acting Headteacher 
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